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Correspondence  

● We received notification from Jerome County about proposed changes to their Planning 
and Zoning Ordinance. I have a more detailed description if interested. 

Information/Updates 

● Student Discipline – A brief summary was presented in Executive Session.  

● Avenues of Hope – This fundraising program generated over $7,226 for our students. I 
would like to thank Sylvia Lujan for her efforts in organizing and promoting this opportunity 
to help our students. We are currently in the process of developing guidelines for the 
expenditure of these funds. 

Meetings/Activities 

● Staff/Building Visits:  
I have attended a Mt. Harrison staff meeting and continue to visit with staff in that 
building. Trustees Heins and Stimpson and I handed out Years of Service Pins at Acequia 
Elementary on January 13. 

I have had a number of meetings with individual staff and held a Department Head meeting 
January 8. 

Michelle Widmier and I met with MCEA leadership on December 19 and again January 16. 
We appreciate their input and look forward to a continued positive relationship.  

● Committee/Community Meetings:  
I attended the Region IV Superintendent’s meeting January 15, where we discussed the 
resolution that we sponsored that was passed by ISBA. I plan on going to Boise to follow-up 
on it on January 22. 

I participated in the Policy Review Committee Meeting January 8 and we held our monthly 
Admin Team meeting on January 14. 

Upcoming Events: 

 January 23 Parent Patron Advisory Team Meeting, 12:00 

 February 5 PRC, 3:30 

 February 6 Board Executive Session, 4:00 

 February 10 Special Board Meeting, 12:00 - Agenda Review 

Vaping Town Hall, 6:30 pm 

 February 12 Health & Wellness Committee, 3:30 pm  

 February 17-18 ISBA Day on the Hill in Boise 

 February 20 Parent Patron Advisory Team Meeting, 12:00 pm 

MCEA/MCSD Meeting, 2:15 pm 

 February 24 Board Meeting, 7:00  


